
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well! As part of our commitment to providing the best dining 

experience, we are conducting a survey to understand our customers' dietary habits and 

preferences. 

Your Feedback Matters! 

Please take a few moments to share your thoughts by answering the questions below: 

Do you have any dietary restrictions? (e.g., vegetarian, vegan, gluten-free, etc.) 

 

 

What is your favorite type of cuisine? (e.g., Italian, Mexican, Asian, etc.) 

 

 

Do you have any food allergies? If yes, please specify: 

 

 

How often do you dine out? 

Daily Weekly Monthly Rarely  

 

 

Thank you for your time and feedback! We look forward to serving you better. 

Best regards, 

The Restaurant Team 


